
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: CPG Board
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:31:35 PM

 
 

From: peggy mosshart [mailto:PLMOSSHART@msn.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:25 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: CPG Board
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I "would like GR 23 to be amended as proposed." 
 
I think that CPG's need to have more in-put into their oversight board.   I'm not sure
people that are not CPG's have a complete understanding of the responsibilities and
duties of CPG work.  And the frequency of those responsibilities evolving as client's
needs change.
 
 
 
​
​Peggy L. Mosshart
509-910-8402
FAX 509-697-3320
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